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Please place this email in Docket #20220000. 

Thanks. 

Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc .state. f l. us 
(850) 413-6024 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

snipertcp@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Andy Deacon 

< sni pertcp@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 5:04 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Andy Deacon 
1801 E Jackson St Pensacola, FL 32501-3538 snipertcp@gmail.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

rpackman@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Richard Packmah 

< rpackman@everyactioncustom.com> 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 5:03 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

please act on behalf of ratepayers. you are our voice and protection from corporate greed.I am writing to ask you to find 

Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is extremely 

unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills increase 

before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers with the 

real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr Richard Packman 

1613 Karlyn Dr Clearwater, FL 33755-5428 rpackman@duck.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

geralynrm@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Geri Mikulski 

< geralynrm@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 4:42 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms Geri Mikulski 

9361 NW 19th Pl Sunrise, FL 33322-3745 

geralynrm@aol.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

h20mikeg@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mike Gibaldi 

< h20mikeg@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 4:24 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable . 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Mike Gibaldi 
4780 Pine Tree Dr Apt 1 Miami Beach, FL 33140-3151 h20mikeg@gmail.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

parabolic3@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Barbara Hilt < parabolic3 

@everyactioncustom.com> 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 3:27 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Barbara Hilt 

800 S Osprey Ave Sarasota, FL 34236-7801 parabolic3@msn.com 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

charlie.behrens@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Charles Behrens 

< charlie.beh rens@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 3:20 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

Stop FPL's 10-year site plan! There is no reason to be building new fossil fuel generation. They will just be stranded asset 

white elephants saddling the ratepayers for decades. 

We want to see real programs that actually help customers like reducing monthly connection fees. We want solar and 

we want it at our homes. 

Reject FPL's proposed site plan and REQUIRE them to invest in efficiency programs that save money, save energy, and 

help us meet our needs. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Charles Behrens 

1500 Mount Vernon St Orlando, FL 32803-5422 charlie.behrens@gmail.com 
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Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

menan 1961@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nancy Meehan < menan 1961 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 3:17 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Nancy Meehan 
2802 Berry Rd Ponce De Leon, FL 32455-6702 menan1961@aim.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

bigcfishin1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Charlie Koski < bigcfishin 1 

@everyactioncustom.com> 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 3:03 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

short time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency 

programs that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

We are on a fixed income being retired. Never thought this would happen in our lifetime having such monopolies in the 

electric & fossil fuel industries and crippling America. Just wanted to travel some & eat out a few times a week, now 

prisoners in our own home due to these economic disasters! We don't even want an EV due to prices for one and the 

added expense it incurs to own one and cost of & lost time charging it. Worked 55 years to enjoy retirement, sure as 

heck haven't yet. 

God Bless America! 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Charlie Koski 

6252 Footprint Dr Pensacola, FL 32526-7410 bigcfishin1@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

samituretsky@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Samantha Turetsky 

< samituretsky@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 2:32 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Samantha Turetsky 
608 John Anderson Dr Ormond Beach, FL 32176-4763 samituretsky@gmail.com 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

nrmfunes@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nancy Roberts-Moneir 

< nrmfunes@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 1:17 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Nancy Roberts-Moneir 
721 SW 10th Ter Hallandale Beach, FL 33009-6745 nrmfunes@yahoo.com 

1 



Hiep Ng uyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

kathrynfosterwhite@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kathryn White 

< kathrynfosterwhite@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 1 :07 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

SOLAR OR WIND POWER. Not OIL 

Sincerely, 
Miss Kathryn White 
18 Stewart Cir Fort Walton Beach, FL 32547-2713 kathrynfosterwhite@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

sdn0101@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Stefania Di Mauro-Nava <sdn0101 

@everyactioncustom.com> 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 12:45 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Stefania Di Mauro-Nava 

2834 De Soto Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33134-6313 sdn0101@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

hardtail 19@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Ackerman < hardtail 19 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 11 :46 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Dr. John Ackerman 

8630 Preservation Dr Panama City Beach, FL 32413-9566 hardtail19@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

allonsy101@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Stephanie Anderson <allonsy101 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 10:58 AM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need . They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Stephanie Anderson 

3604 W Pearl Ave Tampa, FL 33611-3634 

a 11onsy101@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

No no no no no no no no no!!!!! 

jaesammy@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jae Sammy 

<jaesammy@everyactioncustom.com> 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:13 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already ra ising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jae Sammy 
12216 Aster Ave Bradenton, FL 34212-2935 jaesammy@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

kristinleigh59@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kristi Wise < kristinleigh59 

@everyactioncustom.com> 
Saturday, June 11, 2022 9:03 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's {FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Kristi Wise 
900 Riggins Rd Tallahassee, FL 32308-2211 kristin1eigh59@yahoo.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

harold.bullock102@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Harold Bullock 

< harold.bullock102@everyactioncustom.com> 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 6:48 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr Harold Bullock 
2207 Lincoln St Hollywood, FL 33020-3918 harold.bullock102@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

vinnyd53@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Vince DiSciullo <vinnyd53 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 6:41 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Vince DiSciullo 
803 Lake Powell Dr Panama City Beach, Fl 32413-1163 vinnyd53@gmail.com 

1 



Hiep Nguyen 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

jb40411@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Bachmeier <jb40411 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 5:38 PM 

Office of Commissioner Graham 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. John Bachmeier 

4355 Monteigne Dr Pensacola, FL 32504-4446 jb40411@yahoo.com 

1 




